

BUNDESÄRZTEKAMMER

(ARBEITS GEMEINSCHAFT DER DEUTSCHEN ÄRZTEK AMMERN)

GESCHÄFTSFÜHRUNG

To the President of the Estonian Medical Asociation Dr. Väino Sinisalu Dept. of Neurosurgery 2 Puusepp Str. EE 2400 Tartu

7.4.1992 V.-W./Ts. Az.:852.095

Estonia

95th German Medical Assembly 1992 in Cologne

Dear Mr. President,

Today we have written to the President of the Trade Union of Latvian Medical Workers, who informed us that due to currency problems he would not be able to attend the General Assembly of the German Medical Association. We suggested that you examin the possibility to eventually arrange the transport together with the representatives from Lithuania and Latvia.

We regret very much that we cannot contribute to solving this problem in another way and hoping to be able to see you in Cologne.

- Winter

Sincerely yours

(R. Vonhoff-Winter)

mrs. R. Vonhoff-Winter Bundesärztekammer Herbert-Lewin-Str.1 5000 Köln 41 Telefax 0221 4004388 dr. Väino Sinisalu
the President of the
Estonian Medical
Association
2 Puusepp str.
EE2400 Estonia Tartu

Dear mrs. R. Vonhoff.

Unfortunately we are not able to attend the General Assembly of the German Medical Association.

Hope, our economical situation will improve in the future and we shall be able to develop our foreign contacts much more.

We are greatly appreciated from the invitation to take part in the 95-th German Medical Assembly and we are interested to continue the cooperation between the German Medical Association and our Association.

My best regards to mr. President and to other Colleagues in Köln.

Sincerely your Väino Sinisalu